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On the 3rd of August 2019 our college A. P Shah Institute of Technology organized a
session for students of Information Technology and IEEE Members. This session was
organizing under the guidance of HOD of Information Technology. The session was taken
but
Dr. B. Satyanarayana, Scientific Officer(H), Tata Institute of Fundamental Research,
Mumbai. The department has organized a course on IEEE for the students where students
can enrol themselves and get the benefits of learning technologies like Machine Learning
and IEEE.
              The main motto of this session was to give the basic idea about what Machine
Learning and IEEE is to the students who have enrolled themselves to the Machine Learning
course.



              


